
Military & Veteran Discount List 
 

This version was updated on January 15, 2018. 
 
The Dealhack Military Discount Guide is the result of our quarterly survey of brands that 
offer active-duty military and veteran discounts. Every three months, we independently 
verify each and every store on this list. 
 
The list is then conveniently broken down into categories, and can also be saved in PDF 
form and used as the ultimate reference guide for active military and veteran discounts. 
 

View the online version of this guide here. 
 

Go to: Retail, Travel, Automotive, Car Rental, Sports, Electronics, Jewelry, 
Entertainment, Fitness, Hotels, Museums & Parks, Restaurants, Perishables, 
Photography, Vision, Finance & Insurance, Childcare, Legal, Outdoors, Language, 
Party, Storage, Military Discount Memberships 

Retail Discounts 

 
1-800-flowers: 1-800flowers.com offers 20% off select bouquets and flower baskets for 
active and retired military service members and their families using a special 
promotional code at the online check-out (source). 
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A.C. Moore: A.C. Moore offers a 15% discount to active duty military service members 
who present a valid military photo-ID at check-out. Offer is not available online. 
(source). 
 
Allen Edmonds: Allen Edmonds offers 25% off orders for active duty military. Proof of 
service is required (source). 
 
Armed Forces Gear: Offers a discount of 10% to select customers who have served our 
country in the Military and their spouses and immediate families who verify with Troop 
ID (source). 
 
Bass Pro Shops: Bass Pro Shops offers a 10% discount to active duty and retired 
military service members who provide a valid military photo-ID at check-out during 
“Military Discount Days,” which occurs the 15th of every month, and lasts for one week. 
Certain limitations apply (source). 
 
Bates Footwear: Bates Footwear offers online discounts exclusively for active duty and 
retired military service members, as well as their spouses and dependents. Proof of 
service is required through ID.ME. (source). 
 
Best Bully Sticks: Army, Navy, Air Force, Marine Corps and Coast Guard personnel 
receive 15% off and free shipping on all orders over $49. Send an email to 
info@bestbullysticks.com and they will send you a customcoupon code (source). 
 
BEYOND THE RACK: Active duty and retired military service members and their 
families receive a $10 shopping credit when joining the free website (source). 
 
Bob’s Stores: Bob’s Stores Family Apparel & Footwear offers 10% off select purchases 
to active duty and retired military service members through their Veteran’s Rewards 
program (source). 
 
Buckle: Buckle offers a 10% discount for former and active duty military personnel. 
Proof of service is verified through SheerID (source). 
 
Cabela’s: Offers a 5% discount at any U.S. retail store to active military, veterans and 
retirees, National Guard and reserves (source). 
 
Carhartt: Carhartt offers former and active military service members a 10% discount on 
accessories and apparel. Proof of military service is required via Troop ID (source). 
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Carters.com: Carters.com offers free shipping on orders over $50 to all APO and FPO 
shipping addresses (source). 
 
Champion.com: Champion.com offers 10% off online orders to active duty and retired 
military service members. Proof of service is required (source). 
 
Christopher & Banks: Members of the military get 10% off certain in-store purchases 
(source). 
 
Cole Haan: Active duty, reserves, guards, retirees, and veterans receive an exclusive 
20% discount (source). 
 
CVS: Veteran’s Advantage members can save 20% off and free shipping when they 
shop online (source). 
 
David’s Bridal: David’s Bridal offers an exclusive 10% military discount on an entire 
order to active duty service members and their spouses to any of their nationwide 
locations. This offer is not available online. Certain exclusions apply (source). 
 
Eight Sleep: Offers 10% off to active duty military, veterans, retired military, military 
spouses and dependents (source). 
 
Fathead: Fathead offers military families 10% off on all orders (source). 
 
Footaction: Footaction offers 20% off select purchases for active duty and retired 
military personnel. Proof of military service is required at check-out (source). 
 
Footlocker: Footlocker offers 20% off of online purchases to all active duty and retired 
military service members. Certain exclusions apply (source). 
 
Halo: Halo offers active military and veterans a 10% everyday discount on products 
purchased online. Identification must be verified through ID.me. Certain restrictions 
apply (source). 
 
Hanes.com: Hanes.com offers 10% off online orders to active duty and retired military 
service members. Proof of service is required (source). 
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Home Depot: Offers active and retired military 10% off on orders up to $500 in-store 
only. Not valid for online orders (source). 
 
Huckberry: Huckberry offers active military service members an exclusive discount. 
Proof of service must be verified using ID.ME. (source). 
 
Jockey: Jockey offers a 10% discount to active duty and retired military service 
members and their families. Proof of service must be verified using ID.ME. (source). 
 
JoAnn Fabric: Current and former Military and eligible family members can get 10% off 
regular, sale-priced, and clearance items. Show ID at checkout to receive your discount, 
some exclusions do apply (source). 
 
JRCigar: JRCigar offers a 10% military discount APO and FPO addresses. Certain 
restrictions apply (source). 
 
Justmysize.com: Justmysize.com offers 10% off online orders to active duty and retired 
military service members. Proof of service is required (source). 
 
Karen Kane: Karen Kane offers a 20% discount to active duty and retired military 
service members and their families when placing orders online. Proof of military service 
is required (source). 
 
Lowe’s: Lowe’s offers a 10% military discount every day to current and honorably 
discharged members of the U.S. Armed Forces. Simply sign up for a MyLowes card for 
quick and easy identification (source). 
 
Merrell: Merrell offers a 10% discount U.S. service members, veterans, and their 
families. Proof of military service must be verified through ID.ME. (source). 
 
Michaels: This nationwide craft & supplies store offers a 15% military discount to active 
duty and retired service members every day of the week. Offer is not available online. 
Present a valid photo military-ID at the time of purchase to receive discounted rates 
(source). 
 
Nike: Active, veteran, retired, and reservist US Army, Navy, Air Force, Marines, and 
Coast Guard personnel are eligible to receive a 10% at Nike.com and at Nike, 
Converse, and Hurley stores in the United States (source). 
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OfficeDepot: OfficeDepot/OfficeMax offers active duty and retired military service 
members a 20% discount on select purchases. Proof of military service is required 
(source). 
 
OneHanesPlace.com: One Hanes Place offers 10% off online orders to active duty and 
retired military service members. Proof of service is required (source). 
 
OshKosh B’Gosh: OshKosh B’Gosh offers free shipping on orders over $50 to all APO 
and FPO shipping addresses (source). 
 
Overstock.com: Overstock offers free Club O Gold membership ($55 value) to active 
duty military service members and veterans. Proof of military service is required using 
ID.ME. (source). 
 
Pottery Barn: Pottery Barn offers a 15% discount to active duty and retired military 
personnel for all in-store purchases. Proof of service is required at check-out. Certain 
exclusions apply (source). 
 
Pure Formulas: Pure Formulas offers a 10% discount to active duty and retired military 
service members. Proof of service is required through ID.ME. (source). 
 
RackRoomShoes.com: Rack Room Shoes offers a 10% military discount to active and 
former military personnel and their families every Tuesday and on Memorial Day, 
Independence Day, and Veterans Day. Proof of military service is required (source). 
 
Roxy: Military servicemen and women who verify with SheerID and get 15% off online 
purchases (source) 
 
Sam’s Club: Sam’s Club offers a $10 e-card to former and active duty military service 
members who provide proof of military service (source). 
 
Sperry: Join the Sperry Military VIP Membership program and get a $10 gift card after 
your first purchases and 15% off your purchases (source). 
 
Stride Rite: Military personnel and their dependents qualify for 10% off online and 
in-store purchases (source). 
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Tactical Gear: Tactical Gear offers a 10% discount to active duty and retired military 
service members and their families. Proof of military service is required using TroopID 
(source). 
 
Tervis: Military members save 15% on drinkware products and accessories (before 
taxes and shipping) when you verify your ID.me account at checkout (source). 
 
Thompson Cigar: Thompson Cigar offers a 10% discount to active duty and retired 
military personnel and their families. Proof of service is required using ID.ME. (source). 
 
Thrivemarket.com: Thrive Market offers free memberships to U.S. veterans. Proof of 
service is required (source). 
 
Throwback Sports: Throwback Sports offers veterans and active-duty military 15% off 
on all bags. Just use the code “THROWVET” when you checkout on Amazon (source). 
 
Tommie Copper: Tommie Copper offers a 15% discount for active and retired military 
service members. Proof of service is required through ID.ME. (source). 
 
TOMS: Active duty and veterans get 10% off at TOMS. Verify your military status and 
you’ll receive a unique, one-time use code to apply to your shopping cart. 
Tread Labs: Offers military personnel and their families 10% off semi-custom orthotics. 
Just send them an email to verify proof of your status as an active service member or 
veteran of the Army, Navy, Air Force, National Guard, Coast Guard or Marines. They’ll 
reply with instructions on how to claim your discount (source). 
 
Under Armour: Under Armour offers a 10% discount to active duty and retired military 
personnel with proof of service for online purchases. Certain limitations apply (source). 
 
UNTUCKit: Offers 25% off every day for all members of the Armed Forces, all Veteran’s 
and all Military Family Members (source). 
 
Wrangler: Active duty service members and veterans receive 10% off. Must verify with 
ID.me (source). 
 
Yankee Candle: Yankee Candle offers a 10% discount to active and retired military 
service members for in-store purchases and online transactions. Proof of military 
service is required (source). 
 

http://tacticalgear.com/offer-details
http://www.tervis.com/offers
https://dealhack.com/coupons/thompson-cigar
https://www.thompsoncigar.com/information/information.jsp?pageName=IDmeFAQ
https://thrivemarket.com/giving
http://www.throwbacksports.org/veterans/
https://www.tommiecopper.com/faq/
https://dealhack.com/coupons/toms
https://treadlabs.com/blogs/insoles-reach-your-stride/tread-labs-offers-military-discount
https://dealhack.com/coupons/under-armour
https://www.underarmour.com/en-us/troop-id-instructions
https://www.untuckit.com/pages/military
https://dealhack.com/coupons/wrangler
https://www.wrangler.com/help/military-discount.html
http://www.yankeecandle.com/customer-service/Military-Discount-2-14


YETI Coolers: YETI offers 15% off product orders for active duty and retired military 
personnel through ID.me. A valid photo military-ID is required (source). 
 
Go to: Retail, Travel, Automotive, Car Rental, Sports, Electronics, Jewelry, 
Entertainment, Fitness, Hotels, Museums & Parks, Restaurants, Perishables, 
Photography, Vision, Finance & Insurance, Childcare, Legal, Outdoors, Language, 
Party, Storage,  Military Discount Memberships 

Travel Discounts 

 
Amtrak: Amtrak offers an exclusive 10% military discount on the lowest available rail 
fare to active duty military personnel, their spouses, and dependents. All uniformed 
personnel and family members are also welcome to the front of any Amtrak line. Certain 
limitations apply (source). 
 
Armed Forces Vacation Club: Armed Forces Vacation Club is a military vacation deal 
club that offers free membership to active and retired military personnel. Offer includes 
the popular Space-A Stays for $359 a week. Certain exclusions apply (source). 
 
Carnival Cruise Lines: Carnival Cruise Lines offers exclusive reduced rates to active 
duty and retired military personnel who provide valid military documents to Carnival’s 
Interline Desk within a certain time frame from booking the cruise to setting sail. Certain 
exclusions apply (source). 
 
Expedia: Expedia.com offers an exclusive gold membership upgrade to active and 
retired military personnel whose credentials can be validated online. Gold membership 
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includes 10% off of select hotels, exclusive travel deals, 24/7 customer service agents, 
and complimentary room upgrades. Certain exclusions apply (source). 
 
Greyhound: This ground transportation company offers a 10% military discount to active 
duty service members and their families who can provide a valid military photo-ID at the 
ticket window. Offer is not available online. Certain limitations apply (source). 
 
JetBlue: JetBlue offers special military fares and support assistance to active duty and 
retired service members who provide valid military photo-ID. Certain restrictions apply 
(source). 
 
Peter Pan: This ground transportation bus company offers 10% off of their standard bus 
fares to active duty and retired military personnel who can provide a valid military 
photo-ID at the ticket window. Offer is not available online. Certain limitations apply 
(source). 
 
Princess Cruises: Veterans and active, retired or disabled military personnel receive u 
to $250 free onboard spending money. Simply fill out their Military Benefit Application 
PDF and send it to them via email, fax, or mail to request this benefit (source). 
 
Southwest Airlines: Southwest Airlines offers an exclusive military discount to active 
duty military personnel (and their families) who can provide a valid military photo-ID. 
Offer is only available by contacting the airline directly via telephone. Offer is not 
available online. Certain exclusions apply (source). 
 
United Airlines: United Airlines offers active duty and retired service members and their 
families 5% off of airline tickets with their Veteran’s Advantage Program. Proof of 
military service is required (source). 
 
Go to: Retail, Travel, Automotive, Car Rental, Sports, Electronics, Jewelry, 
Entertainment, Fitness, Hotels, Museums & Parks, Restaurants, Perishables, 
Photography, Vision, Finance & Insurance, Childcare, Legal, Outdoors, Language, 
Party, Storage,  Military Discount Memberships 

Automotive Discounts 
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Chevrolet: Chevy offers a special military discount rate to active duty and retired military 
service members and their spouses with proof of service (source). 
 
Chrysler: Chrysler offers $500 bonus cash on select vehicle purchases for active duty 
and retired service members who have been discharged within the last twelve months. 
Proof of military service is required (source). 
 
Ford: Ford offers $500 bonus cash on select Ford and Lincoln car models to active duty 
and retired military service members who have been separated from the military for 
under 24 months. The offer extends to spouses of servicemen and women. Proof of 
military service is required (source). 
 
Harley-Davidson: Harley-Davidson offers reduced rates, flexible term options, and no 
money down on Harley-Davidson purchases to active duty service members. Proof of 
service is required (source). 
 
Kia: Kia offers special discounts for active and retired military service personnel. Proof 
of military service is required (source). 
 
Nissan: Nissan offers an exclusive military discount program to former and active duty 
service members at all of their nationwide locations. Proof of service is required 
(source). 
 
TireBuyer: Tirebuyer.com offers a 7% discount to active and retired military service 
members after confirming military service via TroopID (source). 
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Toyota: Toyota offers a $500 rebate towards the purchase a new Toyota vehicle to 
active and former military service members (and their household members) who retired 
within the last 24 months. This offer also extends to Gold Star families (source). 
 
Go to: Retail, Travel, Automotive, Car Rental, Sports, Electronics, Jewelry, 
Entertainment, Fitness, Hotels, Museums & Parks, Restaurants, Perishables, 
Photography, Vision, Finance & Insurance, Childcare, Legal, Outdoors, Language, 
Party, Storage,  Military Discount Memberships 

Car Rental Discounts 

 
Alamo Car Rentals: Alamo Car Rentals offers special discounts and rates for active and 
retired military personnel. Proof of military service is required (source). 
 
Budget Truck Rental: Budget Truck Rental offers active duty and retired military service 
members up to 20% off truck rentals with proof of service (source). 
 
Dollar Rent-A-Car: Dollar Rent-A-Car offers exclusive deals to active duty military 
personnel who provide a valid photo military-ID. Deals include unlimited mileage, free 
LDC/CDW, on airport convenience offered at most major locations, no fee for underage 
drivers, competitive government rates, frequent flyer credits with participating airlines, 
no fee for additional drivers, and complimentary Dollar EXPRESS Rental Program 
membership. Certain exclusions apply (source). 
 
Enterprise Car Rental: Enterprise offers year-long military discounted rates to members 
of their Veteran’s Advantage Program. Some restrictions apply (source). 
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Hertz: Hertz rental cars offers a special discounted rate on car rentals to active duty 
military service members who provide a valid military photo-ID (source). 
 
Penske Truck Rental: Penske Truck Rental offers a military discount on truck rentals to 
active duty service men and women as well as to veterans at 2,200 of their nation-wide 
locations. Penske also offers a call center servicing only military families who are in the 
process of relocating (source). 
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Sports Discounts 

 
Bristol Motor Speedway: Bristol Motor Speedway offers discounted tickets for active 
duty and retired military service members to the Bristol Motor Speedway NASCAR 
Sprint Cup and Xfinity Series events (source). 
 
Champ Sports: Champ Stores offers a 20% discount both online and in-store to active 
duty and retired military service members who can provide a valid military photo-ID. 
Certain exclusions apply (source). 
 
Charlotte Motor Speedway: Charlotte Motor Speedway offers active and former military 
personnel 15-25% off select race tickets. Proof of military service is required (source). 
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Chubbies: Chubbies offers an exclusive discount for active service members and 
veterans through their military appreciation program. Military service must be verified 
through ID.ME. (source). 
 
D.C.United: D.C.United offers discounted tickets to active duty and retired service 
members. Proof of service is required through ID.ME. (source). 
 
Fanatics: Fanatics offers a 10% discount and free shipping for online orders over $40. 
Military service verification is required through Troop ID. Certain restrictions apply 
(source). 
 
Cleveland Indians: The Indians offer up to 20% off of game tickets for active duty and 
retired military service members. Proof of service must be verified through ID. ME. 
(source). 
 
Ironman: Ironman offers discounted entry fees for former and active military service 
members. Proof of military service is required (source). 
 
Leisure Pro: Leisure Pro offers a 6% discount to active duty and retired U.S. service 
members, as well as their spouses and dependents. Proof of military service is required 
(source). 
 
Martinsville Speedway: Martinsville Speedway offers discounted tickets to active duty 
military servicemen and women. Valid photo military-ID is required (source). 
 
Michigan International Speedway: The Michigan International Speedway offers reduced 
ticket prices for active duty and retired service members. Proof of service is required 
(source). 
 
MLB: MLB.COM is offering complimentary tickets to select games to both active duty 
and retired military personnel as well as special discounts on other games by signing up 
with the website and verifying military status (source). 
 
MLB Shop: Military members get 15% off any order at MLBShop.com. Verify with ID.me 
(source). 
 
MLB.TV: MLB.TV offers an exclusive 35% discount to former and active military service 
members. Proof of military service is required through TroopID (source). 
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Moosejaw: Moosejaw offers 20% off full priced items for former and active duty military 
service members. Proof of service is required through ID.ME. (source). 
 
NASCAR Shop: The NASCAR.com Store offers a 10% discount for former and active 
duty military service members. Proof of military service is required through ID.ME. 
(source). 
 
NBA Store: The NBA Store offers a 15% discount to active duty and retired military 
service members who verify their military service with Troop ID (source). 
 
NFL Shop: NFL.COM offers 10% off online order plus free shipping for former and 
active military service members. Proof of military service is required through Troop ID 
(source). 
 
NHL Shop: NHL.COM offers 15% off online orders to active duty and retired military 
personnel, their spouses, and dependents. Proof of service is required (source). 
 
Orvis: Orvis offers a 10% discount to active duty and retired military service members 
who join Veterans Advantage. Proof of military service is required (source). 
 
Pittsburgh Pirates: The Pittsburgh Pirates offers military families discounted game 
tickets with proof of military service (source). 
 
Pocono Raceway: Pocono Raceway offers raceway ticket discounts to active duty and 
retired military personnel and their families. Proof of service must be verified through 
TroopID (source). 
 
St. Louis Cardinals: The St. Louis Cardinals offer one complimentary ticket to active, 
reserve, and retired U.S. military personnel. Head to the Clark Street Box Office one 
hour prior to game time with proof of service to reserve a ticket. Tickets are distributed 
at the 8th Street Box office starting 30 mins after the game start until the 5th inning 
based on availability (source). 
 
Tampa Bay Rays: The Rays offers complimentary tickets and exclusive discounts for 
active duty and honorably discharged military veterans. A valid photo military-ID is 
required (source). 
 
Sun & Ski Sports: Military personnel and veterans qualify for 10% off with military ID 
(source). 
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SunnySports.com: SunnySports.com offers 6% off online orders for active duty and 
retired service members and their families. Proof of service must be verified through 
ID.ME. (source). 
 
Talladega Super Speedway: Talladega Super Speedway offers up to a 60% discount on 
select tickets to military members and their families. Valid photo military-ID is required 
(source). 
 
TaylorMade Golf: TaylorMade Golf offers a 15% discount for active and retired military 
service members, their spouses, and dependents. Proof of service is required through 
ID.ME (source). 
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Electronics Discounts 

 
Apple: Apple offers all active duty military service members who provide a valid military 
photo-ID discounts on select Apple products. Certain limitations apply (source). 
 
AT&T: Former and active military service members and their spouses receive 15% off of 
their current monthly phone plan charges when providing a valid military photo-ID. 
Certain limitations apply (source). 
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Dell: Dell offers a 10% off discount to active and retired military service members and 
their families. Service must be verified online. Certain limitations apply (source). 
 
Hewlett-Packard: HP offers an exclusive 20% discount off of HP products and free 
shipping for active and retired military service members through their HP EPP Program 
(source). 
 
Lenovo: Lenovo offers 10% off to active military, reservists, veterans and immediate 
family members when you verify with Troop ID (source). 
 
Microsoft: Microsoft offers their latest Office Home 2016 or Office Professional Plus 
2016 to be used at either a business or at home to active duty military service members 
for a discounted rate of $9.95 (source). 
 
Sprint: Sprint offers a monthly service discount for active and retired military service 
members. Proof of military service is required (source). 
 
T-Mobile: T-Mobile offers a $25 reward card to active duty and retired military service 
members who provide a valid military photo-ID when purchasing a new device or adding 
a line via the T-Mobile Advantage Program. Certain limitations apply (source). 
 
US Cellular: US Cellular offers 15% off monthly calling plan charges for active duty and 
retired military service members. A valid photo military-ID is required (source). 
 
Verizon FiOS and HSI Triple Play: Verizon offers a $120 yearly discount off of Verizon 
FiOS and Triple Play packages provided to former and active military service members 
who provide valid military photo-ID. Verizon also offers a $60 yearly discount for FiOS 
and HSI Double Play packages. Certain limitations apply (source). 
 
Verizon Wireless: Verizon Wireless offers a 15% discount to veterans and active service 
members who can provide a valid military photo-ID in-store. Verizon also offers 25% off 
select accessories purchases. Certain limitations apply (source). 
 
Vimeo: Use the code DHMILITARY25 to save 25% on Vimeo Plus and PRO (source). 
 
VirtualPBX: VirtualPBX offers active duty and retired military service members a 20% 
discount each month for the first six months. Proof of military service is required 
(source). 
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Jewelry Discounts 

 
Arthur’s Jewelers: Arthur’s Jewelers offers a 10% discount to active duty and retired 
military service members. Valid military photo-ID is required at check-out (source). 
 
BlingJewelry.com: Bling Jewelry offers a 15% discount to active duty and retired military 
personnel who verify military service through ID.ME. (source). 
 
Blue Nile: Blue Nile offers free shipping on all orders sent to APO, FPO, and DPO 
addresses (source). 
 
Helzberg Diamonds: Helzberg Diamonds offers a 10% discount to active duty and 
retired military service members and their dependents both in-store and online. Valid 
photo military-ID is required (source). 
 
The Pearl Source: The Pearl Source offers 10% off to active and retired service 
members (source). 
 
Go to: Retail, Travel, Automotive, Car Rental, Sports, Electronics, Jewelry, 
Entertainment, Fitness, Hotels, Museums & Parks, Restaurants, Perishables, 
Photography, Vision, Finance & Insurance, Childcare, Legal, Outdoors, Language, 
Party, Storage,  Military Discount Memberships 

https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#retail
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#travel
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#automotive
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#car
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#sports
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#electronics
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#jewelry
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#entertainment
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#fitness
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#hotel
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#museum
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#restaurants
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#perishable
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#photography
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#vision
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#finance
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#childcare
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#legal
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#outdoors
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#language
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#party
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#storage
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#military
http://www.arthursjewelers.com/home/military-savings
https://shop.id.me/stores/1381-bling-jewelry
https://dealhack.com/coupons/blue-nile
https://www.bluenile.com/policies/military
https://dealhack.com/coupons/helzberg-diamonds
https://www.helzberg.com/category/customer+service/in-store+services/military+appreciation.do
https://www.thepearlsource.com/military-discount.php
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#retail
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#travel
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#automotive
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#car
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#sports
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#electronics
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#jewelry
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#entertainment
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#fitness
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#hotel
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#museum
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#restaurants
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#perishable
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#photography
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#vision
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#finance
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#childcare
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#legal
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#outdoors
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#language
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#party
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#storage
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#military


Entertainment Discounts 

 
AMC Movie Theatres: AMC Movie Theatres offers a reduced ticket price after 4 p.m. to 
active duty and retired military personnel with a valid military photo-ID (source). 
 
SiriusXM Radio: SiriusXM Radio offers a 25% lifetime discount to active duty and retired 
military service members with a valid photo military ID (source). 
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Health & Fitness Discounts 

 
Bodybuilding.com: Verify with Troop ID to receive a 10% off coupon (source). 
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Gold’s Gym: Gold’s Gym offers an exclusive membership discount of $49 (originally $79 
to $199) plus 20% off of membership dues to active duty and retired military personnel. 
Certain restrictions apply (source). 
 
Massage Envy: Massage Envy offers nationwide savings of up to $60 a year through 
their military discount program. Certain limitations apply (source). 
 
Onnit: Onnit offers a 15% discount to active military service members. A valid photo 
military-ID is required at check-out (source). 
 
Tough Mudder: verified active duty, reserve and retired members of the U.S. Armed 
Forces and related government agencies receive a 20% discount off the participant 
registration price (source). 
 
UFC Gym: UFC Gym offers a complimentary 30-day gym pass for active duty and 
retired military personnel. Proof of military service is required (source). 
 
YMCA: The YMCA offers free gym membership and respite child care services to 
eligible military personnel and their families through the Department of Defense’s 
Military Outreach Initiative program. Certain limitations apply (source). 
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Hotel Discounts 

 

http://www.goldsgym.com/militarydiscount/
https://www.massageenvy.com/membership/details/
https://dealhack.com/coupons/onnit
https://www.onnit.com/#military-discount-blurb
https://toughmudder.com/events/tough-mudder-discounts
http://www.ufc.com/news/military?id=
https://www.asymca.org/ymca-dod-military-outreach-initiative?gclid=CjwKEAjwtbPGBRDhoLaqn6HknWsSJABR-o5sHRpoYmYrPPSnUngJe4ikQ2AM8DB8zrrpGaD6D5mucRoCi-zw_wcB
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#retail
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#travel
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#automotive
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#car
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#sports
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#electronics
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#jewelry
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#entertainment
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#fitness
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#hotel
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#museum
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#restaurants
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#perishable
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#photography
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#vision
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#finance
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#childcare
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#legal
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#outdoors
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#language
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#party
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#storage
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#military


Atlantis Casino Resort & Spa: Atlantis Casino Resort & Spa offers a 15% discount to 
former and active U.S. service members. A valid photo military-ID is required at 
check-in (source). 
 
Bally’s: Bally’s offers exclusive discounts to former and active military service members. 
Proof of service is required through TroopID (source). 
 
Beaches Resorts: Beaches Resorts offers a 10% discount to current members of the 
U.S. military. Proof of military service is required (source). 
 
Best Western: This nationwide hotel chain offers a 10% discounted room rate for active 
duty and retired military personnel who provide a valid military photo-ID when 
checking-in to any of their locations in North America. Make sure to look for “military 
discounts” when booking online. Certain exclusions apply (source). 
 
Choice Hotels: The Choice Hotels family of hotels offers active duty and retired military 
personnel guaranteed discounts on one and two person rates at more than 2,700 
participating properties including Comfort Inn, Comfort Suites, Quality, Sleep Inn, 
Clarion, Cambria Hotels & Suites, MainStay Suites, Suburban Extended Stay, Econo 
Lodge and Rodeway Inn hotels. Just call in advance to secure your discounted rate 
(source). 
 
Cromwell Las Vegas: The Cromwell Las Vegas offers exclusive discounts to former and 
active military service members. Proof of service is required through TroopID (source). 
 
Foxwoods Resort & Casino: Foxwoods Resort & Casino offers a 25% discount on hotel 
room bookings for active and retired military service members, as well as discounts to 
over forty of the stores located at Foxwoods. Valid photo military-ID is required (source). 
 
Great Wolf Lodge: The Great Wolf Lodge offers an exclusive 30% military discount to 
active and retired military personnel who provide a valid photo military ID at check-in. 
This offer also extended to EMS, police, fire, and correctional officers. Water passes are 
included in the price of each suit. Military discounts offered exclusively at the following 
Great Wolf Lodge locations: Anaheim, California; Boston/Fitchburg, Massachusetts; 
Charlotte/Concord, North Carolina; Cincinnati/Mason, Ohio; Colorado Springs, 
Colorado; Grand Mound, Washington; Grapevine, Texas; Kansas City, Kansas; Niagara 
Falls, Ontario; Pocono Mountains, Pennsylvania; Sandusky, Ohio; Traverse City, 
Michigan; Williamsburg, Virginia; and Wisconsin Dells, Wisconsin. Certain exclusions 
apply (source). 
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Hilton Hotel & Resorts: This international hotel chain offers an exclusive discounted 
military rate of up to 10% off to active duty United States military personnel to any of 
their 540 hotels located in 78 countries. Offer is available online and in person. A valid 
U.S. military photo-ID is required at check-in. Certain exclusions apply (source). 
 
Linq Hotel & Casino: The Linq Hotel & Casino offers exclusive discounts to former and 
active military service members. Proof of service is required through TroopID (source). 
 
Marriott Hotels & Resorts: This nationwide hotel chain offers discounted rates based on 
room availability to active duty military personnel who provide a valid military photo-ID at 
check-in. Certain exclusions apply (source). 
 
Motel 6: Motel 6 hotel chain offers active duty and retired military personnel 10% off 
room rates at over 1,300 locations nationwide. Proof of military service is required 
during check-in. Make sure to select “military” when booking online (source). 
 
Palms Casino Resort: Palms Casino Resort offers a 15% military discount to active duty 
service members who provide a valid photo military-ID. Certain restrictions apply 
(source). 
 
Paris Las Vegas: Paris Las offers exclusive discounts to former and active military 
service members. Proof of service is required through TroopID (source). 
 
Planet Hollywood Resort: Planet Hollywood Resort offers exclusive discounts to former 
and active military service members. Proof of service is required through TroopID 
(source). 
 
Radisson Hotel: This nationwide hotel chain offers a discounted government rate to 
active duty military personnel who provide a valid military photo-ID at check-in. When 
booking online, be sure to click the “government rate” option. Certain exclusions apply 
(source). 
 
Red Roof Inn: Red Roof Inn offers a 10% discounted room rates to active duty and 
retired military service members to any of their nationwide locations. Proof of service is 
required at check-in (source). 
 
Rio Resort & Casino: Rio Resort & Casino offers exclusive discounts to former and 
active military service members. Proof of service is required through TroopID (source). 
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Sandals Resorts: Sandals Resorts in Antigua, the Bahamas, Barbados, Grenada, 
Jamaica, and St. Lucia offers a 10% year-round discount to active and retired military 
service members (and their spouses), who can provide a valid photo military ID at 
check-in. This offer also extends to U.S. active duty firefighters. Certain exclusions 
apply (source). 
 
Tunica Roadhouse Casino & Hotel: Tunica Roadhouse Casino & Hotel offers exclusive 
discounts to former and active military service members. Proof of service is required 
through TroopID (source). 
 
Wyndham Hotel Group: Wyndham Hotel Group offers discounted hotel rates on select 
hotels to active duty military service members. Certain restrictions apply (source). 
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Museum & Park Discounts 

 
9/11 Memorial & Museum: The 9/11 Memorial & Museum in downtown Manhattan, 
offers free admission to active duty and retired military personnel who provide a valid 
military photo-ID at the ticket counter. Certain exclusions apply (source). 
 
Busch Gardens: Busch Gardens offers free tickets and discounts to active duty service 
members through their Waves of Honor program (source). 
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Dollywood: Dollywood theme park offers a one-day complimentary ticket to active duty 
and retired military service members and their spouses and dependents. Valid photo 
military-ID is required (source). 
 
Hershey Park: Hershey Park offers $20 off regular admission to active and retired 
military service members who present a valid photo military-ID when purchasing tickets. 
Coupon must also be presented at the ticket gate (source). 
 
Knott’s Berry Farm: Knott’s Berry Farm offers reduced ticket entry prices for active duty 
and retired military personnel. Valid photo military-ID is required when ordering tickets 
online and purchasing them in person (source). 
 
LEGOLAND: LEGOLAND Florida Resort & Theme Park in Winter Haven, Florida, offers 
complimentary admission to active military personnel who provide a valid photo military 
ID at the ticket gate window. For active service members who wish to visit the park on 
additional days, military discounts are available at the Military ITT office on base, or a 
10% military discount for one and two day passes is offered at the gate. Offers are not 
available online. Certain exclusions apply (source). 
 
Mount Vernon: Mount Vernon offers a $3 discount off general admission to active and 
retired military personnel and their dependents. Proof of military service is required 
when ordering tickets online via TroopID (source). 
 
SeaWorld Parks: SeaWorld Parks offers one complimentary admission per year to 
active duty service members with verification of military status through Troop ID 
(source). 
 
Sesame Place: Sesame Place offers one complimentary ticket per year to active duty 
service members. Proof of military service must be verified using TroopID (source). 
 
Universal Studios: Universal Studios theme park in Orlando, Florida, offers a four-day, 
three-night military vacation package designed exclusively for active and retired military 
personnel who can provide a valid photo military ID. This package includes three-night 
hotel accommodations, as well as admission to Universal Studios, Islands of Adventure, 
The Wizarding World of Harry Potter (includes one hour early park admission), and for 
package arrivals beginning after June 1, 2017, admission to Universal’s new Volcano 
Bay (includes one hour early park admission). All tickets must be used before 
December 20, 2017, when the offer expires. Certain exclusions apply (source). 
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Walt Disney World: Walt Disney World theme parks in Orlando, Florida, is offering 
exclusive four and five-day military promotional tickets to active and retired military 
personnel or their spouses (but not both). The four-day promotional park hopper pack 
costs $209 plus tax, and the five-day park hopper pass costs $224 plus tax. The park 
hopper pass includes admission to all four Disney theme parks. The Water Park Fun & 
More option costs an additional $37 plus tax.  Certain exclusions apply (source). 
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Restaurant Discounts 

 
99 Restaurant & Pub: The 99 Restaurant & Pub offers a 10% military discount every 
day to active duty and retired military service members who provide their server with a 
valid military photo-ID (source). 
 
Chuck E. Cheese’s: Chuck E. Cheese’s offers two discounted package rates to former 
and active military service members and their families after presenting a valid military 
photo-ID in-store. The Alpha package includes 45 tokens, a large one-topping pizza, 
and four drinks for $26.99 (a $40 value), and the Bravo package includes 100 tokens, 
two large one-topping pizzas, and four drinks for $46.99 (a $69 value). Offer is available 
at any of their nationwide locations (source). 
 
Medieval Times: Medieval Times offers active duty and retired military personnel and 
their families a free royalty upgrade as well as discounted ticket prices to participating 
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locations with proof of service. Tickets must be purchased in advance. Military discounts 
are not available at the box office. Contact your military base for further information 
(source). 
 
Wendy’s: Wendy’s restaurant chain offers military discounts all year long to active duty 
and retired military service members who join the Veteran’s Advantage Program 
(source). 
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Perishable Discounts 

 
Cheryls: Cheryls.com offers free shipping to all APO and FPO shipping addresses 
(source). 
 
Coffeeforless.com: Coffeeforless.com offers 6% off online orders to active and retired 
military personnel. Proof of service is required using TroopID (source). 
 
Costco Wholesale: Costco Wholesale offers $50 in savings to active-duty and retired 
military service members who provide a valid photo military-ID when signing up for a 
new membership with the club (source). 
 
Hickory Farms: Hickory Farms offers free shipping to all APO and FPO addresses 
(source). 
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Old Time Candy: OldTimeCandy.com offers free shipping to all APO and FPO 
addresses (source). 
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Photography Discounts 

 
Fracture: Fracture offers a 20% discount for active duty and retired military service 
members. Proof of service is required through ID.ME. (source). 
 
JCPenny Portraits: JCPenny Portraits offers 50% off photo orders and a free 8×10 
photo for active duty service members and veterans. A valid military photo-ID and 
coupon are required at the time of purchase (source). 
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ACLens.com: ACLens.com offers 10% contact lenses and accessories to both active 
and retired military personnel when placing online orders. Valid photo military-ID is 
required (source). 
 
AFEYEWEAR.COM: AFEYEWEAR.COM offers a 15%-30% discount on select 
military-style sunglasses. Proof of service is required (source). 
 
COOLFRAMES.COM: COOLFRAMES.COM offers active duty and retired military 
service members, and their families 5% off each order. Proof of service is required 
(source). 
 
Lasik Plus: Active duty military personnel are eligible for a 20% discount (source). 
Oakley Standard Issue: Oakley Standard Issue offers exclusive reduced pricing to 
active and retired military service members. Proof of military service is required 
(source). 
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Finance & Insurance Discounts 
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America First Credit Union: America First Credit Union offers $100 and special 
discounts and offers to military personnel who become members. Proof of service is 
required (source). 
 
GEICO: GEICO offers up to 15% off yearly insurance premiums to active duty and 
retired U.S. military service members (source). 
 
Nationwide: Nationwide insurance offers discounted rates to active duty and former 
military service members who are members of their VetFriends program (source). 
 
TurboTax: Turbotax offers free federal and state tax filing for military service members 
who rank E-1 through E-5, and a $5 discount for federal tax filing for an E-6 or above 
(source). 
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Childcare Discounts 
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Sittercity: Sittercity offers 25% off a monthly plan, 50% a quarterly plan, and 25% off 
annual membership fees for active duty military personnel (source). 
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Legal Discounts 

 
LegalZoom: LegalZoom offers e-discounts to active and retired military service 
members as well as their families. Proof of service is not required (source). 
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Outdoors Discounts 

 
ToughMudder: ToughMudder offers a $10 rebate on registration prices for active duty 
service members and veterans. Proof of military service is required (source). 
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Language Learning Discounts 

 
Rosetta Stone: Rosetta Stone offers a special discount to active and retired military 
service members. Proof of military service is required (source). 
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Party Discounts 

 
Shindigz: Shindigz.com offers a 20% discount for active duty and retired military service 
members. Proof of military service is required (source). 
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Home & Storage Discounts 
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Armor Concepts: Active military and service veterans receive 25% off everything in the 
store (source). 
 
CubeSmart: CubeSmart self-storage offers a 10% military discount to active military 
service members. Valid photo military-ID is required (source). 
SMARTBOX: Active military members can use the code MILOFF20 to receive $20 off 
(source). 
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Military Discount Memberships 

 
ID.me/TroopID: When you sign up with ID.me, they will help you instantly verify your 
military status with hundreds of online brands. You’ll instantly qualify for exclusive 
discounts as soon as your application is approved (source). 
 
GovX: GovX was created to help men and women who have served find exclusive deals 
on gear, apparel, tickets, travel and more. Sign up for an account to access savings at 
over 400 brands (source). 
 
Military Cost Cutters: This service connects you with local businesses that offer 
discounts. Simply sign up for an account and download the free app to search for 
discounts near you (source). 
 
Veteran’s Advantage: Veteran’s Advantage partnered up with thousands of companies 
nationwide to offer special military discounts and offers to active duty and retired military 
service members for a $5 monthly membership fee (source). 
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Do you know of any nation-wide military and veteran discounts that we missed? If so, 
please share them in the comments below with a link to where we can verify the 
discount and we’ll add them to the list. 
 

 
View the online version of this guide here. 

 

https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#retail
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#travel
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#automotive
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#car
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#sports
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#electronics
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#jewelry
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#entertainment
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#fitness
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#hotel
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#museum
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#restaurants
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#perishable
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#photography
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#vision
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#finance
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#childcare
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#legal
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#outdoors
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#language
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#party
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#storage
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide#military
https://dealhack.com/blog/military-discounts-guide
https://dealhack.com/wp-content/uploads/Military-Discounts-2017.pdf

